
Notice of Seasonal Hours Change 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We hope this message finds you well. As the seasons change, we would like to inform you of our 

updated hours of operation. 

New Seasonal Hours: 

Starting November 1, 2023: 

• Monday to Friday: 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM 

• Saturday: 10:00 AM - 5:00 PM 

• Sunday: Closed 

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to serving you during our new hours. If you 

have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

Your Company Name 


